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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 14, 1976

MEMORANDUM FOR: PHILIP W. BUCHEN
FROM: CHARLES LEPPERT, JR. %
SUBJECT: Mr. David J. Peterson

General Accounting Office

On August 12, Mr. David Peterson of the GAO Program Analysis
Division called to review and discuss drafts of a report
containing an inventory of information resources available
in the Executive branch of government, the White House and
OMB, being prepared for the House Commission on Information
and Facilities. ‘ ‘

I asked Mr. Peterson for some more background on his project.
He was rather vague and I asked him under what authority GAO
was doing this inventory. He informed me that the 93rd
Congress passed H. Res. 988 setting up a House Commission

on Information. Section 204 of H. Res. 988 provides that

the Commission shall conduct a study of the information
problems of the House of Representatives including "resources
outside the Congress".

I also asked Mr. Peterson to send me whatever information
or background he could obtain so that I could forward his
request to the proper staff people here at the White House.
Attached is the background information submitted by

Mr. Peterson.

Please note that Mr. Peterson would like to discuss the
initial draft of Part II with someone in the Executive
Office of the President. I have informed Peterson that I
would forward his request to the Counsel’'s office.

Enclosures: PART I, INTERNAL RESOURCES

Inventory of Information Resources - A report
containing an annotated inventory of information
resources available in the House of Representatives




prepared by the House Commission on Information
and Facilities, pursuant to Section 204 of
House Resolution 988, 93rd Congress

The Office of Technology Assessment: A Study

of Its Organizational Effectiveness ~ A report

on the Office of Technology Assessment as an
information resource of the House of Representatives
and the organizational framework which makes it
effective or ineffective, pursuant to Section 204

of House Resolution 988, 93rd Congress

Information Resources and Services Available

From the General Accounting Office - A report
prepared at the direction of the House Commission
on Information and Facilities by the Comptroller
General of the United States on the information
resources and services available to the House of
Representatives, pursuant to Section 204 of

House Resolution 988, 93rd Congress.

Information Resources and Services Available From
the Library of Congress and the Congressional
Research Service - Reports prepared at the
direction of the House Commission on Information
and Facilities by the Library of Congress and

the Congressional Research Service on the in-
formation resources and services available to
"the House of Representatives, pursuant to

Section 204 of House Resolution 988, 93rd
Ccongress

cc: Jack Marsh
Max Friedersdorf



August 12, 1976

Mr. Charles Leppert, Jr.

Deputy Assistant to the President
for Legislative Affairs (House)

The White House Office

1600 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW

Washington, D.C. 20500

Dear Mr. Leppert:

Thanks for your willingness to take a look at this material.
We hope to have an initial draft of Part II (see Outline) next
week and would appreciate a chance to discuss it with someone
in the Executive Office of the President. It should help both
Branches of the Government to have this draft discussed informally
in time for us to benefit from Executive Office comments.

Thanks again!
Sincerely,

Dawe

David J. Peterson
(Phone-376-5378)



























































